Tracey Carey

From:

Sent: 13 December 2018 15:52

To: Tracey Carey

Cc: Richard Redford; Michael Charlesworth; Bill Boulter; Linda Broadley; Lee Bentley
Subject: 19 Arndale

Dear Tracey,

May | offer my sincere apologises for not being able to attend this planning meeting but | would like to submit my
reasons for asking that this application came to committee;
1. The history of this site shows a long record of refusals for a new access on to Newton Lane. How does this
application address this problem?
2. The lack of provision for car parking for staff, visitors, large vehicles ie delivery vans and poss:bly
ambulances. Would there be problems resulting in on road parking?
3. Will any access of large vehicles, ambulances be from Arndale Road and if so will this cause amemty harm
for residents?
I'am happy for this email to be read out at the Committee Meeting and your responses given.
Thank you
legards Helen Loydall



